SAINT ALOYSIUS SCHOOL

223 West 132nd Street
New York, NY 10027
E-mail: m047@adnyschools.org

212.283.0921 Fax: 212.234.4198

Web: www.staloysiusschool.org

LAUREL D. SENGER
President

RICHARD E. BURKE Principal

May 11, 2005

Stephane Ifrah FUTUREKIDS 1628 First Avenue New York, NY 10028

Dear Mr. Ifrah,

Just to let you know that the multimedia training done for our St. Aloysius teachers helped them to align their literacy emergent reading and phonemic awareness units with the support of technology. We have found your training and workshops to be of the highest quality, and very adaptable to the needs of our faculty.

Many of the teachers felt that they were able to reach and reinforce basic phonemic awareness and phonics skills using the capacities of Kids Pix Studio 3 as presented in the course.

Their projects worked well in the classroom, and our supervisor from "Reading First" was pleased to see the results of this training. "Reading First" is a Federal Grant for grades K-3 through "No Child Left Behind", and St. Aloysius is one of its pilot programs in NYC.

We look forward to a continued partnership with FUTUREKIDS and your state-of—the -art Learning Center.

Sincerely,

Laurel D. Senger

Laurel Senger

President